
Mayor and Council, 
 
Due to the very short no�ce we have received, (10 days) we would like to request some public 
consulta�on with the major stakeholders and companies that will be impacted by this new bylaw. 
There are significant changes proposed that will have large financial implica�ons on thousands of tax 
payers and local businesses. 
The way this is being currently handled appears rushed and a bit underhanded to us and our customers. 
 
We appreciate your considera�on on this issue. 
 
Paul and 
Ed Hauschka  
 

Heike S�ppler 
Heike Design Inc. 
 
Whistler Irriga�on Services Ltd. 
Box 195, Whistler, B.C. V0N1B0 
www.whistlerirriga�on.com 
 

http://www.whistlerirrigation.com/



